
Congresswoman Kim Schrier invites you to a

SERVICE
ACADEMY
INFORMATION
NIGHT
This event will be an opportunity for interested students and their parents to

speak directly with representatives and graduates from each of the U.S.

Military Academies. These representatives will share experiences and answer

questions you may have about life at the Academies, the application process,

and career opportunities following service.

Congresswoman Schrier, staff, and members of the Service Academy

Nominations Board for Washington’s 8th Congressional District will be

available to speak to students about how to obtain a Congressional nomination

as well as how to submit the best application possible.

More information about the nomination process is available on Congresswoman

Schrier’s website at:

https://schrier.house.gov/services/military-academy-nominations

Phone: 425-657-1001

Email: WA08.Academy@mail.house.gov

Wednesday, September 9 at 5:00PM - 6:00PM Pacific Time
_________________________________________________________

To register, please click this link or scan this QR code:  ________________________________________

https://schrier.house.gov/services/military-academy-nominations
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/service-academy-information-night-tickets-118558506685



